
Saint Teresa School 

October 13, 2023 
 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 
students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 
community, where all are challenged to learn and live 
by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 
develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 
for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Saturday and Sunday, October 14-15 

o Silent Auction after each mass (flyer below) 
• Wednesday, October 18 

o ALICE Training for Parents 5:30-6:30pm in the church hall 
• Friday, October 20 

o Deadline for Shoe Fundraiser 
o All School Assembly- ALICE Training for students 
o Trunk or Treat 

• Wednesday, October 25 
o Distance Learning Day 

• Thursday and Friday, October 26-27 
o CPR Training for 8th Grade Students- Registration required. 

• Monday, October 30 
o Pumpkin Painting for students in grades Pk-5 

 

Principal Update 
Dear Parents, 

CONGRATULATIONS to our cross-country team!!!!! Our middle school boy's cross-country team just won the 
2023 division championship and came in second place at CAL's Cross Country Meet last week. Nice job everybody! 

Wednesday, October 18 from 5:30 to 6:30 Officers Mejia and Karalis of the Pawtucket Police Department, will be 
offering an ALICE (Alert, Lockdown, Inform, Counter, Evacuate) Training for parents in the church hall. The 
purpose of the training is to prepare the school community for a malintent intruder. On Friday the 20th the student 
body will receive ALICE training as part of our all-school assembly. The parent night being offered on the 18th is an 
opportunity for parents to hear what their child will be learning in the upcoming assembly and to ask any questions 
of the police. We encourage you to attend. 

On a lighter note, Next Friday - the 20th - is Trunk or Treat. If you would like to host a "trunk" or make donations of 
candy, please let the parent council know at PTO@stteresapawtucket.org. Please see the flier for information on the 
event. The PTO is also planning an in-school pumpkin painting/decorating event for students in pre-k through grade 
5 on October 30th. We have received some donations of pumpkins, but we definitely need more. Anyone interested 
in donating please let the PTO know (email above). 

mailto:PTO@stteresapawtucket.org


As part of the 8th grade life-skills program, we will be offering a CPR/First Aid Workshop on October 26th and 
27th. Participants will receive certification from the American Heart Association. There is a fee attached for 
certification of $40. We will be asking parents to pay for their child. If this creates a hardship for any family, please 
let us know and we will cover costs - no questions asked. 

Sue Mansfield 
Principal  
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Pumpkin Painting for Grades Pk-5th! 
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Trunk or Treat- Friday, October 20 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Candy Donations Needed 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Shoe Drive 
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Upcoming PTO Events 

   
 


